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K – 4 Classroom Library Help
Our classroom library needs parent volunteers. With are kinder-4th grade goal of equipping each student with access to at least 15 books at their level, we need to reorganize classroom libraries.  We need parents to help take inventory of the books we have in classrooms to ensure that teachers know which levels to order more books for. Christina Robinson, literacy specialist will be spearheading this project. Please reach out to her directly at christina.robinson@lighthousecharter.org

K-4 Parent Reading Buddies
Starting in January we will have parents come once a week for 20 minutes and read with a student on an on-going basis. You can read in English or Spanish with a student. Please sign up with Christina Robinson, literacy specialist. Please reach out to her directly at christina.robinson@lighthousecharter.org

K-4 Classroom Help
Maritza has a list of prep work that teachers in K – 4th need help with. Please reach out to Maritza at Maritza.ortiz@lighthousecharter.org to sign up.

Book Fair Help
We need help on Monday afternoon to set up the book fair in the library. We also will need help to supervise the book fair before and after school, as well as taking it down on Friday morning. Please  reach out to Christina Robinson, literacy specialist christina.robinson@lighthousecharter.org

Other news…
Enrollment Meetings
If you have any family members or friends that would like to apply to Lighthouse or Lodestar for the 2015-16 school year, applications will be available online on December 7th at www.lighthousecharter.org If your friends or family would like to know more about either school before applying, please have them attend one of our enrollment meetings to learn more. Please click on enrollment flyer link under weekly updates link and pass on to your friends! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent workshop is next week! 
Our intervention team will be leading a parent workshop on Thursday December 17th from 6pm – 7:30pm. The topic is helping your child with their self-esteem. We will have food and childcare provided. Please sign up with Maritza at Maritza.ortiz@lighthousecharter.org or call the front desk at 510-562-8801. 
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